
From: PmAC
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS); Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Parkmerced Appeal hearing 9/29
Date: Friday, September 25, 2015 11:35:07 AM

Dear President Breed and Board of Supervisors,
 
It was our intent to submit a brief with the information provided by the City on Monday, September 21, 2015 -
 however - there are 56 documents, as well as a multitude of errors that must be reconciled prior to this submission. 
 Additionally, DPW submitted a memo with erroneous information as well, supporting no continuance. 
 
In efforts to submit a comprehensive package, we will need to work through the weekend and submit to the Board of
 the Clerk by Monday at noon.  We realize that the more time you have to review, the better it is for the City.
 
We appreciate your patience with this matter.
 
Sincerely,
PmAC

-- 
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